Brookburn Primary School

Brookburn Road
Chorlton-cum-Hardy
Manchester, M21 8EH
T: 0161 881 8880
Email: admin@brookburn.manchester.sch.uk
Executive Headteacher – Jayne Kennedy
Head of School – Jennifer Holden



19th October 2023

Year 6 Cinema Trip

Dear Parents / Carers,

Through 'Into Film' we have been fortunate in booking a free film viewing at Cineworld in Didsbury for both Year 6 classes. 'Into Film' gives every child and young person aged 5 to 19 in the UK the chance to experience film creatively. We will be going to see the animated film " **Spider-Man: Across the Spider-Verse** on the morning of **Thursday 9**th **November**.

"Spider-Man: Across the Spider-Verse" Miles Morales returns for the next chapter of the Oscar®-winning Spider-Verse saga, an epic adventure that will transport Brooklyn's full-time, friendly neighbourhood Spider-Man across the Multiverse to join forces with Gwen Stacy and a new team of Spider-People to face off with a villain more powerful than anything they have ever encountered. The film has a PG rating.

The film viewing is free and we will be travelling by tram to keep costs low. **We will require a contribution of £1.30 towards the cost of the transport.** Thank you for your support in this matter.

Please can you ensure that your child is in school for 8:50 as we will need to set off promptly. Also, as we will be walking to the metro station, please ensure they have appropriate clothing.

Please pay the contribution via ParentPay which also gives consent for your child to attend this event.

Your child is permitted to bring a disposable small drink (not fizzy) and a snack to have during the film. Please remember we are a nut free school. We will return to school in time for lunch.

Yours faithfully,

Miss Taylor and Mr Shurlock



















